Snyder, Jennifer (UTC)

From: King, Onita <ork@nwnatural.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 17, 2015 11:48 AM

To: Hancock, Christopher (UTC)

Cc: Muehleck, Chuck

Subject: A-150561 - NW Natural follow-up
Attachments: Bankcard IOU summary_Updated 201207 xIsx
Christopher,

This email is to provide you with the informal survey information that was mentioned by NW Natural at the workshop
last week; Commissioner Rendahl had indicated an interest in seeing it.

I’'m not sure of the protocol, so I’'m hoping you can forward it to others as appropriate.
Thank you,
Onita King

NW Natural
503.721.2452



